Welcome to the Pre-Primary
Meet-and-Greet

We will have an informal Meet-and-Greet on Tuesday, September 3rd from
10:00 am until 11:00 am.  You may arrive at your convenience and expect to remain for about 15-20 minutes.  Feel free to talk with other parents, and to interact with your child in the classroom and on the playground.  Follow the lead of your child and stay as long as he/she is engaged and happy – we want each child eager to return.  We realize that some families may be returning from vacation and unable to attend the Meet-and-Greet.  In which case, we look forward to seeing you and your child on Wednesday.
On Tuesday, please remember to look in your child’s cubby for his/her backpack and lunchbox and take them home with you.  Each day your child should bring his/her backpack, since it will be the best way to send home any work or classroom information.  You and your child may want to choose something small to attach to your child’s lunch bag and backpack.  All of the bags are identical and it is a helpful visual aid when your child needs to identify his/her own.

Please bring some diapers (wipes are provided), and two sets of a complete change of clothes (shirt, pants, socks and underwear if not in diapers – a change of shoes is also helpful if your child is recently potty trained), with you to the Meet-and-Greet.  Remember to label all clothing with your child’s name.  If your child is also a napper, please bring all appropriate nap gear (2 fitted crib sheets, 2 blankets. Optional: pillow with pillow case, small stuffed animal).
Please read the attached welcome letters for details regarding the remainder of the week which will outline the transitional period for your child.  We appreciate the time you will be taking away from your very busy schedules in order to facilitate a smooth transition for your child.
One final reminder, our Back-To-School-Night is Thursday, September 12th (parents only) and our Back to School Social for the entire family is Saturday, September 14th.
We are greatly looking forward to meeting with you and your child,

Miss Jenny, Miss Manjula and Miss Liz
